
Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to announce that the new academic session for Classes Nursery to IX will begin from 

Monday, March 24, 2025. 

 

"Every great journey begins with a single step. Let’s take this step together towards a brighter future!" 

 

As we step into a new year of growth and learning, we are committed to creating a joyful and enriching 

environment for our students. Your support and encouragement will be vital in shaping this journey. 

 

Key Instructions for the New Session: 

 

Please ensure timely arrival of your ward. 

 

2. Uniform and Essentials: 

 

Students must come in proper school uniform. 

 

Ensure all books and stationery are purchased before the session begins. 

 

 

 

3. Attendance: 

 

Attendance on the first day is mandatory to ensure a smooth transition into the new academic year. 

 

 

 

4. Health and Safety: 



 

Please ensure your ward follows basic hygiene practices and carries his/her water bottle and tiffin daily. 

 

5. Parental Involvement: 

 

Stay actively engaged in your ward's academic and extracurricular progress. 

 

Join us in fostering a nurturing environment for holistic development. 

 

 

 

 

"Together, let’s inspire young minds to dream big, work hard, and achieve great!" 

 

We look forward to welcome our students to another year of success and joyful learning. Let’s make this 

academic session truly remarkable! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 


